
Leadership  Lake  Tahoe
scholarship available
Tahoe  Regional  Young  Professionals  will  launch  an  ongoing
scholarship/continuing  educational  program  by  offering  one
qualified member the opportunity to take part in Leadership
Lake Tahoe for the 2013-14 term. This has a value of $900.

Leadership Lake Tahoe is put on by the Lake Tahoe South Shore
Chamber of Commerce as a way to identify and develop current
and  future  leaders  through  a  comprehensive  professional
development program.

Go  online  or  email  tahoetryp@gmail.com  to  apply  for  the
scholarship.  To  be  chosen  the  individual  must  submit  an
application by May 1 and be a member of TRYP.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/04/leadership-lake-tahoe-scholarship-available/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/04/leadership-lake-tahoe-scholarship-available/
http://www.tahoetryp.org/membership

